
HARVEY'S LAKE BEACH ASSOCIATION 
"New Beginnings" Newsletter - JUNE 2017 

Some upcoming important information: 

1) "ARTS AND ANTIQUES ON THE BEACH" Annual Open House 
to be held on SUNDAY, JUNE 25"" from 11:00 A M to 4:00 PM. We 
have over 15 vendors ready for the event including a fudRe stand and 
a gnaaLCOB^nd popcorn stapd. We need volunteers for the day to 
help with set up, kitchen help, vendor help, selling lottery tickets and 
Instant bingo tickets, membership table, etc, etc. Also if you can 
donate a Basket for the Basket raffle, please bring it to the beach that 
morning between 9:30 and 10:30 AM. Also check our photos 
from last year's event at: www.harveyslakesunsetbeach.org 

2) Lottery Ticket calendars: They will be available for ALL members 
to pick up on June 25* at the beach. Please stop in to pick up your 
tickets and spend time looking at all the wonderfiil gift ideas from the 
vendors. We would really like to keep the cost of our postage LOW 
this year so please stop in and personally pick up your ticket packet. 
This year we are asking everyone to sell 13 tickets. Aside from the 
Open House on June 25*, this is our only other large llindraiser. 

Special thanks to John Doerfler and Ed Bilder for helping to fix the 
lifeguard stand as we experienced vandalism over the winter months. Also 
since April, our Water Pad that we just purchased last year has been stolen!! 
I f you ever see any suspicious activity at the beach, please contact the 
Harvey's Lake Police Dept. 

We are still in need of a handyman to help with some small projects 
throughout the summer and we will be painting the benches and pavilion 
over the summer. I f you are interested in helping, please call 570-639-2329 
and leave a message for Ed and Gloria Bilder. 

The Officers and Board members would like to remind everyone that we are 
an ALL VOLUNTEER organization. It is not up to just a few to keep the 
association running smoothly, it takes help from EVERYONE. Any help is 
always truly appreciated. Look forward to seeing everyone on the 25*! 


